
STATE OF CALIFORNIA - HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES AGENCY EDMUND G. BROWN JR., GOVERNOR

DEPARTMENT OF ALCOHOL AND DRUG PROGRAMS 
1700 K STREET 
SACRAMENTO, CA  95811-4037 
TTY/TDD (800) 735-2929 

DATE:  April 16, 2012 DUI Letter No.  12-03 

TO: County Alcohol and Drug Program Administrators 
  Licensed Driving-Under-the-Influence Program Providers 
  Driving-Under-the-Influence County Coordinators 

SUBJECT: RELEASE OF CALIFORNIA DRIVING-UNDER-THE-INFLUENCE 
PROGRAM PROVIDERS SURVEY 

REFERENCE:  California Driving-Under-the-Influence Program Providers Survey 2011 

This letter provides notification that the California Driving-Under-the-Influence (DUI) 
Program Providers Survey 2011 as conducted by Department of Sociology at San 
Diego State University has been finalized and is ready for release.  This document is 
included as an attachment to this letter.  

The report describes the survey results of DUI program managers representing DUI 
programs across the state.  This survey is part of a broader descriptive study designed 
to lay the groundwork for future evaluations to identify and promote evidence-based 
best practices.  

If you have additional questions regarding this report, please contact your assigned DUI 
program analyst or Department of Alcohol and Drug Programs, Office of Criminal 
Justice Collaboration, Driving-Under-the-Influence Program Branch at (916) 322-2964.   

Sincerely, 

MILLICENT GOMES 
Deputy Director 
Office of Criminal Justice Collaboration 

Attachment:  Driving-Under-the-Influence Program Providers Survey 2011 (PDF)

DO YOUR PART TO HELP CALIFORNIA SAVE ENERGY

For energy saving tips, visit the Flex Your Power website at 
http://www.fypower.org

http://www.adp.ca.gov/Criminal_Justice/DUI/pdf/CA_DUI_Program_Providers_Survey_2011-SheldonZhang.pdf
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